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B E F O R E



A F T E R



Partnership with the 
Backyard Market 
Farm Store

We are excited to be partnering with the Farm Store 
that will be located in our historic log church. The 
first thing we realized, is it needed to be handicap 
accessible. Our funds were down due to the covid 
years, so we applied to RMC for an “In the Mud” 
grant to help pay for a much-needed update to that 
building and our campus! 

At present, the owner of the store is waiting for 
awarded grant money to purchase needed 
refrigeration to open the store. She is hopeful it will 
be in April! 
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T H E  R A M P  A L S O  
H A S  S I D E  S T A I R S  
T O  G E T  D O W N  T O  
T H E  L O W E R  L E V E L



K A T  B R O W N  S N Y D E R ,  A  
M E M B E R  O F  O U R  
C O N G R E G A T I O N ,  C R E A T E D  
T H I S  B E A U T I F U L  C O U N T E R  
F O R  T H E  S T O R E !  
E V E R Y O N E  I S  E X C I T E D  
A B O U T  T H I S  
P A R T N E R S H I P  T O  D O  
M O R E  O U T R E A C H  W I T H  
O U R  B E L O V E D  B L A C K  
F O R E S T  C O M M U N I T Y !



Thank you Rocky 
Mountain 

Conference for 
helping us get our 

hands “in the mud” 
with the people in 
our community to 

directly help them as 
needed. 
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